
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: March 9, 2011 
 
TO:  Lane Community College Board of Education 
 
FROM: Sonya Christian 
  Vice President for Academic and Student Affairs 
 
RE:  Highlights that are featured as part of the Board Report 
              
 
Health Professions: 
 
Respiratory Care just had an outstanding programmatic accreditation site visit by CoARC. Norma 
Driscoll, Program Coordinator, put together an amazing self study and led her team with great help by 
faculty to an outstanding visit.  The Respiratory Care Program was given 5 commendations and was 
found to have no deficiencies in the accreditation report.  Based on the excellent visit, no further action 
will be taken for another 10 years! 
 
Successful Aging Institute: 
 
In anticipation of the Downtown Campus moving across the street from the Eugene Public Library, 
Lane's Successful Aging Institute and the library are collaborating to present an ongoing series of free 
classes for adults of all ages at EPL. SAI will produce the classes, EPL will pay the instructors, and 
both will publicize them. Five classes have been scheduled thus far, starting in May. Most classes will 
precede and serve as teasers for longer versions in the same topic areas at Lane. 


